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7 November 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RAF Cosford Trip 
 
We plan to take the Year 6s to the RAF Museum Cosford on Wednesday 13 December, as 
part of their WW2 topic.  Pupils will get the chance to participate in three festive History and 
STEM themed activities throughout the day, including: 
 

• Present Drop 

• Rocketing Around the Christmas Tree 

• Christmas Spirit of the Blitz 
 

The cost of this trip, which has been subsidised by school funds, will be £20.00 per pupil. 
This cost includes coach travel, all day workshops and necessary insurance. Payment is 
via ParentPay. This can be paid in instalments with the full amount paid by Wednesday 6 
December.  Although the payment is voluntary, it is essential to receive 80% of payments 
for the trip to go ahead.   
 
We will be travelling to the museum via coach, which will leave school at 9:15am so all 
children will need to be in school promptly on the day of the visit. We will return to school in 
time for the end of the school day.  Children will need to bring with them a packed lunch 
and an extra drink to have throughout the day. If children usually have free school meals, 
this will be provided the school kitchen however, children must provide a bag to carry it in.  . 
Children need to wear full school uniform as usual.  
 
Children will get the opportunity to visit the gift shop whilst they are at the museum. Children 
are responsible for their own spending money and can bring with them a maximum of 
£5.00.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
.  

N Gripton (Mrs) 
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 
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Executive Headteacher:  Mr P Hollis 
 

 


